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Northern States Power Company 

414 Nicollet Mall 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55401 
Telephone (612) 330-5500 

May 7, 1986 

Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

MONTICELLO NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT 
DOCKET NO. 50-263 LICENSE NO. DPR-22 

Correction of Revision No. 1 to License Amendment Request 
Dated September 14, 1984, Minimum Shift Crew Composition 

On January 10, 1986 we submitted a revision to our License 
Amendment Request dated September 14, 1984. This revision 
consisted of one page and was intended to correct an over
sight in the draft Table 6.1.1, "Minimum Shift Crew Composi
tion," contained in the original submittal.  

In conversations with the Monticello technical staff, NRC 
reviewers for this change, and the Monticello Project Mana
ger in NRC BWR Project Directorate *1, it appears that two 
additional corrections should be made to this table. The 
corrected table is attached.  

We believe that the corrections to the table are relatively 
minor in nature and do not affect the intent of the original 
submittal or the content and conclusion of the original 
signficant hazards determination. The first correction 
increases line three of the table by one. All three of the 
first line entries should reflect an increase of one. The 
second correction adds a clarification note that the plant 
staff finds desireable.  

Please contact us if you have any question related to this 
corrected page.  

David Musolf 
Manager Nuclear Sup ort Services 

c: NRR Project Manager, NRC 
Resident Inspector, NRC 
Regional Administrator, Region III, NRC 
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